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I strongly oppose eliminating vote by mail in Oregon. The right to vote and our 

democracy have been strengthened by the vote by mail option. I'm a senior citizen 

and friends with many who would have trouble getting to the polls. Many voters work 

long hours and would have a hard time getting to the polls. Vote by mail extends 

voting access to many who would otherwise be, literally, disenfranchised. 

Mary Kinnick 

Senior Citizen 


